
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 28, 2022 
 

Item 57, Report No. 30, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on June 28, 2022. 
 
 
 

57. PRESENTATION – UPDATE ON NIAGARA UNIVERSITY’S EXPANSION 
IN THE VAUGHAN METROPOLITAN CENTRE 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that the presentation by Dr. 
Vince Rinaldo, Vice President, Niagara University, be received. 

 
  


